
Sports News 
Extra-curricular sports clubs are up 
and running for Term 2 in 
preparation for a number of festivals 
and matches this term.  Watch this 
space for more details and results.  

 

  November 1st 
2019 

Term 2 
All newsletters can  
be found on the 
SPCEDS website. 

 

 Dear Parent/Carer, 
It was lovely to welcome all our pupils and families back to school on 
Tuesday after a well earned term break following a very busy Term 
1.  I hope you all enjoyed a good break with friends and family.   
 

This term sees the launch of our new weekly newsletter ‘The Spalding 
Parish Post’ .  On a daily basis I am so fortunate to experience and 
see so many things that make me very ‘Proud to be Parish’ and I 
wanted to share this with our parent/carer body.  Hopefully it will 
support communication between school and home and ensure you all 
know what is happening at school.  If you do have any feedback  
about any of the features or to share anything you would like  
to see included, please let us know.  I hope you all enjoy! 
 

Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 

 

Dates for the diary: 
  
 5th Nov:Year 3 Flag Fen Trip 
 5th Nov:Tutti Frutti Theatre Co.              
  ‘The Boy who cried Wolf’. 
 7th Nov:Y1RS Presentation (9.00am) 
 7th Nov:Y4SH Presentation (2.45pm) 

 8th Nov:Year 4 Viking Day 
 11th-15th Nov:Anti Bullying Week 
 12th Nov:Y5/6 Football 
 Tournament (during school day) 
 13th Nov:Year 2 Lincoln Castle Trip 
 15th Nov:Y3EP Presentation(9.00am) 
 15th Nov:Children in Need/Diabetes 
 Fundraiser 
 18th-22nd Nov:Nursery Rhyme Week 
 21st Nov:FS2 Presentation (2.30pm) 

 21st Nov:Open Morning  
 New Entrants 2020 
 
     
 
  Head Teacher Awards 

Each week pupils in school are nominated for Head Teacher Awards celebrating their 

achievements be it academic success, sporting success, fantastic manners, role model 

behaviour or indeed anything else worthy of note.  Well done to all award winners! 

Year 1:  Ruby (Y1EWJC), Emelia (Y1CR), Lola (Y1RS) 

Year 2:  Migle (Y2AC), Harry (Y2DN), Jayden (Y2JS) 

Year 3:  Jakub (Y3EP), Emilius (Y3NH), Ruby (Y3NPRW) 

Year 4:  Gustas (Y4AR), Jack (Y4CH), Leila (Y4SH) 

Year 5:  John Opey (Y5AS), Goda (Y5EW) 

Year 6:  Charlie (Y6KB), Ava (Y6KR) 

Read all about it… 
Each week our pupils are 
awarded house points as a 
reward, with a weekly winner 
from our 6 SPCEDS House 
Teams, Spiritual Solvers, Positive 
Promoters, Challenging 
Challengers, Exciting Experts, 
Dynamic Dynamos and 
Supportive Supporters.  This 
week’s winner are:  

Dynamic Dynamos Attendance Awards 
Attendance and punctuality are attributes that are essential  
as children grow up and this is the time of their lives when they 
learn them.  A number of weekly and termly incentives and 
awards are in place to reward pupils who attend regularly and 
who are punctual for school at the start of the school day.   
 

FS2:  FS2LM (95.38%) 
KS1:  Y2JS (99.13%) 
LKS2:  Y3NPRW (98.21%) 
UKS2: Y6KR (97.74%) 
 

 
Follow Spalding Parish Church of England Day School on Twitter @SPCEDS  



 

 

 

Foundation Stage:  

This week has seen the launch  of our ‘Wiggle, Wriggle, Jiggle’  work on mini beasts and  
the exciting and interactive workshop.  We got to meet and touch many animals including  

                      a python snake, a chameleon, large spider, two  tortoises and a skunk.  

                      Children  have been  sharing  their  experiences and   

                      learning  about  animals  through  several  medium,  

                      including  art with some beautiful hedgehogs created  

                      using autumn leaves.  

 

Key Stage 1: 

The children in Year 1 started their addition and subtraction learning this week by  
Looking at ‘wholes’ and ‘parts of wholes’. 

 
They have then  used the  part, part, whole  model to show this using 

concrete objects, pictures and then by using numbers. 

Our next step will be to use these to work out addition and subtraction 

calculations and number bonds to 10. 

 

Lower Key Stage 2: 

                                                                                       Year 4 are  starting to  look at the  story of  ‘A Small 
                                                Miracle’.  We started  off looking at  some images from  
                                                the story to  predict what we thought  would happen. We  
                                                will  have  to  wait  and see  if any  of our  predictions  
                                                were correct! We will now look at the book, and the film                                    
                                                version of the story and write the narrative to go with the  
                                                images. We look forward to sharing our finished work soon. 
 

Upper Key Stage 2: 
The Autumn Term has seen the introduction of our Year 6 Poetry Club.  Our first exciting event was 
to prepare a poem for the ‘Poppy Princess’ competition. They were given the task to write a poem depicting 
Poppies in 8 lines. They worked brilliantly and independently to produce a range of thoughtful and 
powerful poems on the theme. They worked hard in their free time to plan, write, publish and practise 
reading their poems ready for the event at St Johns Church on Saturday 12th October.  
The school were very proud of the girls, who went on to take part in the competition.  
They read their poems confidently and fluently to the panel of judges and in front 
 of their families and friends, who had come to support.  

 
 


